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Crafting Strategy 1987-01-01
this book presents a theoretically informed
approach to creative strategizing based on
building metaphorical structures that
represent organizations

Crafting Strategy 2011-06-02
innovations in strategy crafting is a
provocative work for strategists and
executives as well as innovators planners
implementers and students of strategy and
innovation across any industry robert brodnick
ph d a recognized thought leader in the field
draws on his strengths in strategy innovation
facilitation design thinking and
organizational development and change to help
today s organizations thrive in a time of
uncertainty and complexity each chapter
contains applicable tools and detailed
graphics that the author has used in his work
with organizations across industries at the
university level as the co founder of sierra
learning solutions and with his collaborators
the author with help from collaborators
explores the fundamental patterns that compose
the world in which we live how we can apply
both the arts and mathematics to strategy how
turbulence can be used constructively when
crafting strategy and what he believes may be
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the next innovations in strategy crafting

Innovations in Strategy
Crafting 2018-11-06
in the midst of a changing economy most
executives continue to use a strategy toolkit
designed for yesterday s more stable
marketplace as a result strategies emerge that
neither manage the risks nor take advantage of
the opportunities that arise in highly
uncertain times now mckinsey shows strategists
how to tailor every aspect of the decision
making process from formulation to
implementation to the level of uncertainty
faced describes the strategic planning
processes readers can use to monitor update
and revise strategies as necessary in volatile
markets and includes a toolkit for identifying
developing and testing new strategy options
complete with guidelines for applying the
right tool to the right situation at the right
time a comprehensive approach to strategy
development under all possible levels of
uncertainty and across all kinds of industries
this is the essential guide for making tough
strategic choices in a changing world hugh
courtney is an associate principal with the
global strategy practice at mckinsey company
in washington d c
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20/20 Foresight 2001
in the creative brief blueprint kevin mctigue
and derek rucker merge decades of academic
insights and practical experience to offer an
approachable and actionable guide to crafting
successful communications strategy

Crafting Strategy 2000
this text contains the same material as in the
first part of strategic management tenth
edition but with the addition of a section
containing 19 topical strategic management
readings

Crafting Strategy 2015-01-01
the task of continuously renewing a company is
the greatest challenge confronting any chief
executive to enable managers to project
renewal strategies likely to win in the future
jeffrey williams has constructed a dynamic
road map of outcomes in what he calls economic
time based on a ten year study of growth
decline and renewal patterns of hundreds of
companies in forty five industries in this
superbly readable book williams s
revolutionary award winning concept of slow
standard and fast cycle economic time provides
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a unifying business language that the
multicycle manager can use to compare the
renewal opportunities of widely diverse
products companies and markets using examples
and studies from companies such as starbucks
mcdonald s ups compaq sony merck disney toyota
ikea microsoft sony intel ibm johnson johnson
chrysler and hewlett packard williams explains
that the key idea in economic time is being
able to manage products and organizations
according to the speed and means by which
economic value arises decays and is renewed
the drivers of economic time are isolating
mechanisms a firm s unique capabilities that
lie at the heart of its competitive advantage
and that in williams s framework delay product
obsolescence building on his intuitively
appealing model williams describes how his
three laws of renewal convergence alignment
and renewal provide guidelines by which
managers can gain command over strategy in
complex dynamic competitive situations
renewable advantage is not only essential
reading but also will become a standard
reference for senior and division managers
business scientists and strategists and
general managers in all industries
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The Creative Brief Blueprint
2021-08-18
this new edition of craftingand executing
strategy continues to provide a valuable
resource foreuropean readers while embracing
new and updated core concepts and key
theoriesin strategy throughout the text you
will find a range of examples thatillustrate
how strategy works in the real world and
encourage the practicalapplication of learning
complementing the chapters is a section of new
casesproviding in depth analysis of the
challenges of strategic management at arange
of companies this edition includes a new 6ds
framework allowing readers to structure
theirapproach to strategic management around
the fundamental elements of thestrategy
process diagnosis direction decisions and
delivery and the contextwithin which that
process is managed dynamism and disorder
opening cases that begin each chapter and
feature real lifebusiness scenarios from
companies such as tinder ikea and victorinox
introducing strategic concepts and theories
illustration capsules which have been updated
to illustratecontemporary business concerns
and demonstrate how companies have
reactedstrategically increasing understanding
of successful strategies companiesfeatured
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include burberry toms aldi novo nordisk and
more key debates that stimulate classroom
discussion and encouragecritical analysis
emerging themes that present contemporary
strategicopportunities and issues such as
ripple intelligence and technology and
neworganizational structures a different view
encouraging readers to appreciate
differingviewpoints on strategic concepts and
theories end of chapter cases that capture
each chapter s main theoriesthrough engaging
cases on companies such as adidas and nike
lego and uber new recommended reading at the
end of each chapter which help tofurther
knowledge including classic texts and advanced
reading and authornotes providing context
connect is mcgraw hill education s learning
and teachingenvironment that improves student
performance and outcomes while
promotingengagement and comprehension of
content new for this edition are interview
style videos featuring authoralex janes in
discussion with business leaders exploring how
organizationalstrategy has developed within
companies as diverse as jeep levi strauss
novonordisk and a prestigious oil and gas
company the videos are provided infull length
or in segments with questions aimed at
encouraging classroomdiscussion or self
testing this new edition is available with
smartbook mcgraw hilleducation s adaptive
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digital tool that tests students knowledge of
key conceptsand pinpoints the topics on which
they need to focus study time crafting and
executing strategy is also available with both
thebusiness strategy game and glo bus the
world sleading business strategy simulations

Crafting and Implementing
Strategy 1998
thompson strickland and gambles crafting and
executing strategy 17e presents the latest
research findings from the literature and
cutting edge strategic practices of companies
have been incorporated to keep step with both
theory and practice the chapter content
continues to be solidly mainstream and
balanced mirroring both the best academic
thinking and the pragmatism of real world
strategic management an attractive collection
of 20 readings that amplify important topics
in managing a company s strategy making
strategy executing process is included in this
text and readings version to provide students
with a taste of the literature of strategic
management before tackling cases or simulation
projects
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Renewable Advantage 2018-09-04
crafting and executing strategy has been
revised and updated specifically with its
european readers in mind building upon the
success of previous editions it continues to
explain the core concepts and key theories in
strategy and illustrate them with practical
managerial examples students can really relate
to brand new features have been developed to
encourage readers to go beyond learning and to
apply their knowledge to from a diverse range
of real life scenarios including global brands
smes public sector and not for profit
organizations

Fundamentals of Strategic
Management' 2007 Ed. 2007
existing corporate computing is rapidly
changing from mainframe facilities to
networked designed for information managers
using new technologies within a corporate
setting this book shows how to assess develop
execute and administer successful systems
strategies for both immediate and long term
benefit
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Crafting and Executing
Strategy 2017-02-16
by offering the most engaging clearly
articulated and conceptually sound text on
strategic management crafting and executing
strategy has been able to maintain its
position as the leading textbook in strategic
management for over 30 years with this latest
edition we build on this strong foundation
maintaining the attributes of the book that
have long made it the most teachable text on
the market while updating the content
sharpening its presentation and providing
enlightening new illustrations and examples
the distinguishing mark of the 23rd edition is
its enriched and enlivened presentation of the
material in each of the 12 chapters providing
an as up to date and engrossing discussion of
the core concepts and analytical tools as you
will find anywhere as with each of our new
editions there is an accompanying lineup of
exciting new cases that bring the content to
life and are sure to provoke interesting
classroom discussions deepening students
understanding of the material in the process
while this 23rd edition retains the 12 chapter
structure of the prior edition every chapter
indeed every paragraph and every line has been
reexamined refined and refreshed new content
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has been added to keep the material in line
with the latest developments in the theory and
practice of strategic management in other
areas coverage has been trimmed to keep the
book at a more manageable size scores of new
examples have been added along with 16 new
illustration capsules to enrich understanding
of the content and to provide students with a
ringside view of strategy in action the result
is a text that cuts straight to the chase in
terms of what students really need to know and
gives instructors a leg up on teaching that
material effectively

Crafting & Executing Strategy:
Text and Readings 2009-01-26
based on the reputable us text the 2nd
southern african edition of crafting executing
strategy covers what every senior level or
entry level mba student in southern africa
needs to know about crafting executing and
aligning business strategies through
presentation of core concepts and analytical
techniques a separate case and readings
sections build on the main text by
demonstrating the theory in practice the core
concepts are explained in language that
southern african students can grasp and
provide relevant examples as used by small
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medium and large sa companies

EBOOK: Crafting and Executing
Strategy: The Quest for
Competitive Advantage:
Concepts and Cases 2013-02-16
thompson strickland and gambles crafting and
executing strategy 17e presents the latest
research findings from the literature and
cutting edge strategic practices of companies
have been incorporated to keep step with both
theory and practice the chapter content
continues to be solidly mainstream and
balanced mirroring both the best academic
thinking and the pragmatism of real world
strategic management an attractive collection
of 20 readings that amplify important topics
in managing a company s strategy making
strategy executing process is included in this
text and readings version to provide students
with a taste of the literature of strategic
management before tackling cases or simulation
projects

The Art of Strategic Planning
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for Information Technology
1993-09-08
crafting and executing strategy south african
edition is an adaptation of the worldwide
market leading text by thompson strickland and
gamble the aim of the book is to effectively
and interestingly cover what every senior
level or mba student in south africa needs to
know about crafting executing and aligning
business strategies crafting and executing
strategy contains a wealth of south african
examples and illustration capsules as well as
five south african cases to accompany five
international cases the selection includes
cases on black economic empowerment banking
wine clothing luxury goods motor cycle and
retail industries the flexible combination of
text readings and cases allows instructors to
teach concepts and analytical tools while also
providing a taste of the stimulating
literature in strategic management if required
instructors have the option of packaging
access to two different mcgraw hill online
simulation games with the book either the
business strategy game or glo bus visit mcgraw
hill co uk sim for more information on these
simulation games
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Crafting and Executing
Strategy 2022
the 18th edition of crafting and executing
strategy represents one of our most important
and thoroughgoing revisions ever the newest
member of the author team margie peteraf led a
thorough re examination of every paragraph on
every page of the 17th edition chapters the
overriding objectives were to inject new
perspectives and the best academic thinking
strengthen linkages to the latest research
findings modify the coverage and exposition as
needed to ensure squarely on target content
and give every chapter a major facelift while
this 18th edition retains the same 12 chapter
structure of the prior edition every chapter
has been totally refreshed and the chapter
content continues to be solidly mainstream and
balanced mirroring both the best academic
thinking and the pragmatism of real world
strategic management an attractive collection
of 20 relevant readable and recent readings
that amplify important topics in managing a
company s strategy making strategy executing
process is included in this concepts and
readings version to provide students with a
taste of the literature of strategic
management before tackling cases or simulation
projects
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Crafting the Strategy 2000
strategy play is a comprehensive guide to the
development of business strategies that will
underpin the success of your business it
provides the theory and the practice and a
detailed self guided workbook to allow you to
craft undefeatable strategies for your
business

EBOOK: Crafting and Executing
Strategy: South African
Edition 2010-12-16
during the boom times governments championed
de regulation and business responded by
adopting an anything goes attitude in these
straightened times strategic analysis has to
engage with the challenges that society faces
to create resilient corporations fit for the
21st century in corporate strategy in the age
of responsibility peter mcmanners provides a
strategic framework for navigating the new
economic environment the book steers senior
business leaders towards radically new
strategic thinking for surviving and thriving
in a challenging and changing environment
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Crafting and Executing
Strategy 2010
this book is about using information in small
businesses to compete it is about strategy and
information systems it examines problems that
these businesses face and suggests some
solutions it looks at how strategie planning
takes place and how information systems should
be designed and developed in line with
strategy from a business rather than a purely
technical point ofview the main contribution
made is proposing an approach to crafting
strategy designing new business processes and
information systems planning that could
realistically be used by the average small
business that is one without great knowledge
of strategy or information systems and one
that cannot afford to buy in this knowledge
the approach differs from others suggested in
the literature in that it emphasises the
important role of creativity in the process of
creating strategy and in information system
design and illustrates where this creativity
may come from it emphasises the importance of
getting staff involved and it attempts to
lessen the communication problems that exists
between business people and information system
developers something that historically has
caused problems
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Crafting and Executing
Strategy: Concepts and
Readings 2011-08
this comprehensive guide to the strategic
management of information systems within
business and public sector organizations
integrates the two often disparate domains of
strategic management and information systems
focusing on managing information systems
within a broader organizational context it
covers key issues such as corporate strategy
information systems strategy from both
practical and theoretical perspectives
contemporary information systems strategic
issues the technical versus social debate in
information systems strategy ways forward for
the application of strategic thinking with
strong pedagogical features and lecturer aids
this useful guide will be a valuable resource
for undergraduates in the fields of business
management and information systems

Crafting and Executing
Strategy 2007-09-01
set your company up for long term success
every company needs a strategy a focused
strategy aligns decision making throughout the
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organization and helps establish a competitive
edge in the marketplace but with so many
options to consider how do you define a unique
strategy that will ensure growth whether you
re starting a business from scratch or leading
an existing company facing new threats this
book offers the direction you need the hbr
guide to setting your strategy provides
practical tips and advice that break down the
process of crafting strategy so you can
identify the areas your company should build
on to help it thrive long into the future you
ll learn to understand what strategy is and
what it isn t define where you ll play and how
you ll win conduct more effective strategic
discussions with your team test your strategy
before you implement it communicate your
strategy to key stakeholders ensure your
strategy is flexible and adaptable arm
yourself with the advice you need to succeed
on the job with the most trusted brand in
business packed with how to essentials from
leading experts the hbr guides provide smart
answers to your most pressing work challenges

Crafting and Executing
Strategy 2004-07
overview the 18th edition of crafting and
executing strategy represents one of our most

https://2021philips.mombaby.com.tw/


.pdf

2021philips.mombaby.com.tw

important and thoroughgoing revisions ever the
newest member of the author team margie
peteraf led a thorough re examination of every
paragraph on every page of the 17th edition
chapters the overriding objectives were to
inject new perspectives and the best academic
thinking strengthen linkages to the latest
research findings modify the coverage and
exposition as needed to ensure squarely on
target content and give every chapter a major
facelift while this 18th edition retains the
same 12 chapter structure of the prior edition
every chapter has been totally refreshed and
the chapter content continues to be solidly
mainstream and balanced mirroring both the
best academic thinking and the pragmatism of
real world strategic management known for its
cases and teaching notes this edition provides
an unparalleled case line up of 28 cases 1 25
of the 28 cases are brand new or extensively
updated for this edition 2 the selection of
cases is diverse timely and thoughtfully
crafted and complements the text presentation
pushing students to apply the concepts and
analytical tools they have read about 3 many
cases involve high profile companies 4 and
there s a comprehensive package of support
materials that are a breeze to use highly
effective and flexible enough to fit most any
course design
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Crafting & Executing Strategy
2013-11-13
michael gibbert presents a thoughtful
theoretical framework allowing readers to
critically think about imaginations related to
strategy making his research is based on a
highly complex case and diversified context
allowing us to understand the use of different
theories in an integrated way gilbert probst
world economic forum geneva switzerland
putting imagination center stage in strategy
making is a long overdue perspective one that
can renew the field michael gibbert makes an
important contribution through this
integrative framing yves doz insead france if
you can t imagine the future of your company
how are you supposed to shape it this book
helps appreciate and execute imaginative
strategy making martin hoegl whu otto beisheim
graduate school of management germany which
strategy making approach works best in a
crisis in current literature the
recommendations oscillate between prediction
control and practice but this unique book
focuses specifically on strategy making in a
crisis in a crisis the business landscape is
neither stable nor predictable resources are
scarce rather than abundant customers
disappear and shareholders revolt all of which
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can make prediction and control very difficult
drawing on evidence from philosophy and on a
multi year case study of a major multinational
michael gibbert points to three different
kinds of imaginations and proposes a three
step model for imaginative strategy making
introducing new topics on this subject
strategy making in a crisis will strongly
appeal to top level managers including
corporate development departments and business
unit level strategy postgraduate students will
also receive ideas for their own theses not
only from the content but also from the
approach which is deductive and integrates
management theories using social science
literature and methodology

Crafting and Executing
Strategy 2011-08-01
this book produces a clear and concise
introduction to principles and concepts of
strategic management as required by practicing
managers and those in colleges and
universities who are aspiring to become
strategic managers

Crafting and Executing
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Strategy? 2021-03-23
based on the reputable us text the 2nd
southern african edition of crafting executing
strategy covers what every senior level or
entry level mba student in southern africa
needs to know about crafting executing and
aligning business strategies through
presentation of core concepts and analytical
techniques a separate case and readings
sections build on the main text by
demonstrating the theory in practice the core
concepts are explained in language that
southern african students can grasp and
provide relevant examples as used by small
medium and large sa companies

Crafting And Executing
Strategy 2004
best selling strategy title the 21st edition
continues its tradition of being a
preeminently teachable text because of its
mainstream content and balanced coverage of
what every student needs to know about the
managerial tasks of crafting and executing
strategy because the presentation of the
material is engaging and clearly written
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Strategy Play 2017-01-01
formulating a strategy involves complex
interactions between politicians strategic
commanders and generals in the field the
authors explore the strategic decisions made
during nato missions in bosnia herzegovina
kosovo macedonia afghanistan somalia and libya

Corporate Strategy in the Age
of Responsibility 2014-09-28
the 9th edition of strategic management offers
comprehensive coverage of all the core areas
of business strategy with a strong global
perspective key features balanced coverage of
prescriptive and emergent models of strategic
management application of strategic theory to
new areas including technology and innovation
strategy sustainability and green strategy
entrepreneurial strategy and public sector
strategy major revisions to chapters on
strategic purpose knowledge and networks
theories of entrepreneurship and international
and global strategy in line with key
developments 20 brand new cases and updated
case material throughout exploring the
shifting economic fortunes of companies around
the world the rise of developing nations and
rapid changes in communications and technology
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including the impact of the corona virus range
of tools within the book and online to support
your learning including key strategic
principles strategic project ideas critical
reflections questions and further reading
richard lynch is emeritus professor of
strategic management at middlesex university
london

Competitive Information in
Small Businesses 2013-06-29
this book provides an innovative approach to
understanding the governance of resource
communities by showcasing how the past and
present informs the future resource
communities have complicated relationships
with the past and this makes their
relationship with the future and the future
itself also complicated the book digs deeply
into the myriad legacies left by a history of
resource extraction in a community and makes
use of interdisciplinary and transdisciplinary
perspectives to understand the complex issues
being faced by a range of different
communities that are reliant on different
types of resources across the world from coal
and gold mining to fishing towns and logging
communities the book explores the legacies of
boom and bust economies social memory trauma
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and identity the interactions between power
and knowledge and the implications for
adaptive governance balancing conceptual and
theoretical understandings with empirical and
practical knowledge of resource communities
natural resource use and social ecological
relationships the book argues that solutions
for individual communities need to be embraced
in the community and not just in the
perspectives of visiting experts linking the
past present and futures of resource
communities in a new way the book concludes by
providing practical recommendations for
breaking open dependencies on the past
including deepening awareness of the social
economic and environmental contexts
establishing strong governance and developing
community strategies plans and policies for
the future this book will be of great interest
to students and scholars of natural resource
governance and management extractive
industries environmental policy community
planning and development environmental
geography and sustainable development as well
as policymakers involved in supporting
community development in natural resource
dependent communities across the world
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Information Systems Strategic
Management 2001
i ll tell you two things a business plan is
and one it isn t a business plan can be a
formal document you hand to some organization
ninvestor or keep for internal company use a
business plan is also the strategy for how you
will execute every part of your business this
doesn t have to be a written plan you can plan
your business strategy in your mind what s
important is that you have a viable and
quality plan of action before you start your
business and not just plunge into a business
blindly now let me tell you what a business
plan isn t don t think about it as a
prerequisite to starting a business like a
homework assignment that must be completed and
handed in before you can start it also isn t
something you have someone else create for you
because you aren t sure how to write it and it
certainly shouldn t be your excuse to
procrastinate on the actual work you need to
do to start your business i like to define the
business plan as a cohesive strategy for your
business that you may plan in your mind or in
a written document that covers each major
component of your business how those major
components will work well with one another and
your plan for executing those strategies if
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you are not sure how to create an effective
business plan and you are a first time
entrepreneur learning how to plan your
business is a very good first step learning
empowers you long term you will be able to use
what you learn about planning a business in
your current business and every new idea in
the future as an entrepreneur you must develop
the habit of always learning and improving
your skills and learning the skill of business
planning should be high on a first time
entrepreneur s priority list it might also
help to get coached on planning your business
so you can learn faster by getting guidance
from an experienced business person while you
both work on your business plan together but
don t just pay someone to write a business
plan for you just to feel good that you have
it you must understand why every detail of
your plan is in place in an effort to make
this book more helpful as one of the extras in
this book i can provide feedback on your
business idea or business plan since i can t
read everyone s full business plan please wait
until you get further in the book and learn
how to create the simple 3 sentence business
plan send that to me and i ll be happy to give
you feedback and suggestions
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HBR Guide to Setting Your
Strategy 2020-08-11
an emergent approach to organizational
strategy making assumptions that few
organizations actually realize the goal of
deliberative top down strategic planning and
that effective strategy making occurs on a
continual basis and is a shared activity of
the entire organization this innovative book
provides the first in depth look at how real
organizations are formulating and implementing
strategic change under this new paradigm the
authors have dug deep into three large and
varied organizations hewlett packard the
california state university system and the
county of los angeles and identified each one
s efforts to develop a new strategic planning
process better suited to match the current
pace of change and environmental
unpredictability the book is filled with
vignettes quotes and real world examples that
illustrate the trend toward faster more
adaptive strategic planning processes it is
relevant for a wide range of business
governmental and non profit settings and
should be required reading in any course on
strategic planning
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Crafting and Executing
Strategy 2011-08

Strategy Making in a Crisis
2010-01-01

Strategic Management
2017-02-07

Crafting and Executing
Strategy 2010-12

Crafting and Executing
Strategy 2017

Pursuing Strategy 2012-02-10

Strategic Management
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2021-04-07

Resource Communities
2023-10-26

Crafting Your Company Strategy
2023-03-02

Thinking Strategically in
Turbulent Times: An Inside
View of Strategy Making
2014-12-18
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